
Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school           

achievements:  

James Platt passed his stage 4 swimming 

Amelia Luinen passed her stage 1 swimming 

Please could you check your Parentpay 

accounts and make sure any outstanding 

amounts are cleared as soon as possible 

for dinners and / or  before & after school 

club Thank you. 

   Star of the week 

     Busy Bees - Eleanor Martin 

             Clever Caterpillars - Joshua Whalley  

 Charming Cheetahs - Hallie Hopwood  

 Terrific Tigers - Archie Critchlow  

  Perfect Panthers - Georgia Rafferty  

 Learning Lions - Scarlett Robsinson 

 Super Squirrels - Evie Stone 

 Wise Owls - Jake Sanderson         

            Fantastic Foxes - River-Jean Wylde  

            Brilliant Badgers - Fletcher Moseley  

           Handwriting Hero 

 Busy Bees - Louis Pejic  

            Clever Caterpillars  - Reuben Thorley  

 Charming Cheetahs  -  Naomi Dyson 

 Terrific Tigers -  Cody Potts 

 Perfect Panthers - Connor Jude  

 Learning Lions - Amelia Luinen 

 Super Squirrels - Lillie-Mae Patterson 

 Wise Owls - Mia Betts 

 Fantastic Foxes  - Nathan Cleaver 

 Brilliant Badgers - Abigail Dyson  

            Independent Learner 

 Busy Bees  - Jacob Ridgeway           

     Clever Caterpillars - Pippa Clulow 

 Charming Cheetahs  - Bobby Massey 

 Terrific Tigers  -  Grace Noakes           

 Perfect Panthers   - Beau Glynn 

 Learning Lions  -  Eva Whalley   

 Super Squirrels  - Kelly Lin  

 Wise Owls - Jamie Cavanagh          

 Fantastic Foxes  - Isabel Ansell  

           Brilliant Badgers  - Zac Lally  

                    

Ladybird of the week  

                                                                                            

          Ronnie Spencer 
 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Lunch time menu for next week is ‘Week 3’  

Website Updates 

Academy conversion FAQ’s are now available on the web-

site. This is week one of the parent consultation. 

 Kool Kids 

Many thanks for the bottle tops already sent in, we still 

require more - please keep sending them! 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were 

awarded a golden ticket this week and 

chose a prize from the golden chest in Mrs 

Butler’s office: 

Sophie Lawson, Freya Booth, Elliot     

Wallace, Fletcher Moseley, Jasper Reed, Elsa 

Hayhurst, Zac Lally, Emily Hunter, Jamie-Rae Hawthorne 

Leah Cornwell, Layton Riley, Kyra Johnson  

Eco-Warriors  

The Eco-Warriors have had their first meeting this 

week where they discussed litter picking.  

What this space for their litter picking launch day! 

Parents Workshop—Tuesday 22nd January  

To gain more information on what maths development and  

progression looks like in the Early Years and what you can do 

to support your child at home. 

We will be running two workshops, one at 2:30pm and one at 

5:30pm for parents.  

Please return your slips if you wish to attend, in order for us 

to prepare for this . 

Contact Details  

If any of your contact details have changed please let the school office 

know. 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 15th February 

 

School reopens 

Tuesday 26th February 

  

School closes for Easter 

Friday 12th April 

 

School reopens 

Monday 29th April 

MAY DAY—6th May 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 24th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 19th July 

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

EYFS Maths Workshop 

Tuesday 22nd January  

2.30pm and 5:30pm    

 

Y3 Gladstone Pottery 

Thursday 31st January  

 

Y1 Dino Dig  

Thursday 7th February 

 

Young Voices  

Thursday 14th Feb  Young  

Voices children  performance at 

Manchester Arena  

 

Parents Evening  

4th and 5th March  

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

18th January 2019 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can try hard to learn my 

spellings at home  

 

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars      94.00%            

    Busy Bees                     85.91%          

    Charming Cheetahs     98.89%     

    Terrific Tigers               92.22%     

    Perfect Panthers          97.67% 

    Learning Lions             94.00%   

    Super Squirrels            93.91%    

    Wise Owls                     92.50%    

    Fantastic Foxes            94.81%    

    Brilliant Badgers 95.52% 

  

Last weeks winners are     

    Charming Cheetahs with 98.89% 

 Well done!! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School             

Attendance was 94.07%  

   School target 

    96.5% 

 

 

 

Swimming         

 

All Year 3 children will be swimming 

next Friday 25th January—apologies for 

the cancellation of this weeks lesson, 

this was due to a pool breakdown.  

 

 

House Points  

Mars 370 

Saturn 346 

Jupiter 395 

Earth 327  

This weeks winner is: JUPITER  

 

Attendance Procedures  

To ensure we do our very best to keep our     

children safe at all times. We have reviewed our 

first day contact procedures with regards to 

absence.  

Thank you all for contacting the school to report 

any absence. We understand that sometimes you 

can overlook this especially when lack of sleep is 

involved! In order to safeguard our children the 

school will use the following steps:  

1. If no phone-call has been received to report 

your child will be off school then a text message 

will be sent to the first contact at 9:15am.  

2. A second text message will be sent at 9:25am. 

3. At 9:30am phone calls will be made to the  

second and third contacts on the pupil file.  

4. If no response to the above then Mrs Butler 

will arrange a safeguarding visit to the home 

address.  

 

Please note that we will be informing you more 

often if your child’s attendance drops below 

the national target of 95% in order to support 

you. The school will help with transport and 

medication if needed, you only have to ask!  

We do understand that children pick up bugs 

but we want to do all we can to help you to 

keep your child in school.  


